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Comments: I strongly disagree with this proceeding without an environmental impact assessment. The coaster

has the potential to increase the traffic on the mountain by 30-40% year round, which will lead to increased noise,

pollution, congestion, and trash. This will be a detriment to the animals of the forest as well as people recreating.

It also increases the potential for catastrophic fire. The road up the mountain is also single lane and can be

crowded. The increase in traffic will only make this worse. It will also make the road less safe for cyclists. 

 

I understand the desire to stabilize the economy for the ski area, but this project will lead to more trash,

congestion, and environmental degradation. 


